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Comments: Dear Friends at the US Forest Service,

I'm quite concerned about protecting the wilderness character of the very special Bob Marshall Wilderess Coplex.

Specifically, I'm worried about your plan to renew 62 special use outfitter permits without providing the public with

enough information to have meaningful input. Wilderness means wilderness, not the promotion of human

endeavor in that wilderness.  What provisions are there for oversight, inspections, etc. for operators and

campsites, also wrt the service days that are permitted vs. overuse? Where are those provisions (e.g., NEO\PA

documents, 2017 needs assessment, etc) publicized? 

Outfitters have too much impact on the Wilderness for the Forest Service to use a Categorical Exclusion to renew

any outfitter permits.

Please give us, the public, enough time to comment (at least 45 days) after you publish the requested information

on your website.

 

Thank you for your consideration of my concern,

Mary Ann Huckabay


